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I am writing this submission because I would like to see an end to native forest logging.  I would 
like the government to plan for a future where we have a sustainable industry based on 
plantation forests, not native forests.  Other states are doing it.  Why can’t NSW? 

I am disturbed by the extinction of our native wildlife.  It is unbelievable that an iconic animal 
such as our koala is on the endangered list.  And that is just one of many.  If we continue to log 
our native forests, we are simple adding to that list.  It is not sustainable. 

I would like to see our beautiful, unique Australian environment and our wildlife put first for once 
in government decision making.  Logging in native forests just doesn’t make sense in the 21st 
century. 

 

 




